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G e n e r a l  A n n o u n c e m e n t s  f o r  S t u d e n t s

The SACSCOC on-site committee will be on the Lubbock campus the week of March 18-21. 

Accreditation by SACSCOC impacts everyone at TTUHSC – faculty, staff, AND students! To learn 

more about the visit and TTUHSC’s next Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP), please join us for one of 

the following informational meetings: Thursday, March 7, from 12:00-12:45 p.m. in ACB 110 or 

Friday, March 8th from 9:00-9:45 a.m. in ACB 120. Lunch will be provided to the first 50 attendees 

on March 7th. Breakfast burritos will be available for the first 50 attendees on March 8th.

The Student Public Health Association is selling t-shirts in honor of National Public Health Week 

(April 1st-7th). Shirts are $12 ($14 for 2XL) and will be available for pickup during National Public 

Health Week events or can be mailed to students who are not in Lubbock. 

Please follow the link and fill out the form to order a shirt: 

https://goo.gl/forms/5iLD1VwyEX67dRD33
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Get ready for the SACSCOC on-site visit!

SPHA Shirts for National Public Health Week

The enrollment deadline for the Spring Semi-Annual student insurance plan offered through 

Academic Health Plans is March 15th. The plan is underwritten by Aetna and can cover you, a 

spouse and/or your children. For more information on the plan benefits, cost or how to enroll you 

can visit the TTUHSC portal on Academic Health Plan’s website at https://ttuhsc.myahpcare.com.

Student Health Insurance Enrollment Deadline

https://goo.gl/forms/5iLD1VwyEX67dRD33


Priority enrollment is beginning for the 2019 Summer semester. Veteran and military students not 

already in contact with Sara Henly, TTUHSC Veterans & Military Advisor, must contact her no later 

than March 15th. 

If you a veteran or military student who is graduating in May 2019, please reach out to Sara no later 

than March 10th. Sara Henly can be contacted at va@ttuhsc.edu or 806-743-7549.

It is the policy of the Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center to affirm the right of its students 

to a prompt and fair resolution of a complaint or grievance involving allegations of inappropriate 

behavior by other TTUHSC students or by TTUHSC personnel toward students. An electronic Student 

Grievance Form, along with policies and procedures regarding student grievances can be found on 

the Student Grievance webpage.

Important Information for Veteran & Military Students

Online Student Grievance Form

E v e n t s  &  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  f o r  S t u d e n t s

Dr. Roy, Associate Director of the TTUHSC Writing Center, will hold a workshop titled “APA Basics” 

on Tuesday, March 5th from 12:00-12:50 pm. This workshop will cover the fundaments of APA style 

and is intended for beginners. 

The workshop will be held in Lubbock and streamed to campuses via TechLink.

The Beta Rho Chapter of Phi Delta Chi is proud to host their 20th Annual Casino Night from 7-11 

p.m. on March 8th at the Horizon West Room in the Sunset Center. Money raised will benefit St. 

Jude Children’s Hospital. Tickets are $20 and include food and a chance to win drawing prizes. 

Casino games will include black jack, poker and craps.

 To register for the workshop, please visit https://hscweb.ttuhsc.edu/writing-center/rsvp.aspx.

TTUHSC Writing Center Workshop

Casino Night (Amarillo)

Lubbock: ACB 110

Abilene: PH2202 & SOP 2200

Amarillo: SOP B03A & HSC 4714

Dallas: SW 450 & VA 100

Midland: B03

Odessa: 2C413

Make plans to attend the annual Poverty Awareness Banquet – an educational, interactive dinner 

aimed at raising awareness about both domestic and international poverty. This year’s event will 

focus on human trafficking. All proceeds from this event will be donated to Voice of Hope.

 The banquet will be on Tuesday, March 19th from 6-8 p.m. at First Baptist Church Lowrie Hall (2201 

Broadway, Lubbock). Tickets are $5 for TTUHSC students and $10 for general admission. Tickets can 

be purchased online at the Poverty Awareness Banquet store.

Annual Poverty Awareness Banquet

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/student-services/grievances.aspx
https://secure.touchnet.net/C23499_ustores/web/classic/store_main.jsp?STOREID=7


The Doctor of Physical Therapy Class of 2020 will be hosting a golf tournament on 

Friday, April 5th at the Shadow Hills Golf Course. The tournament will be a four-player scramble with 

prizes for the top three teams. The cost is $120 for a team of four and $30 for individuals. Sign up by 

March 27th on the Golf Tournament registration page.

TTUHSC is hosting the annual Future Healthcare Professionals’ Experience on Saturday, March 30th 

from 8 am – 3 pm on the Lubbock campus. This event is open to high school and college age 

students, as well as anyone in the public interested in a health related career. We are needing 

volunteers to help with this event, please contact Doris Hereford (Doris.Hereford@ttuhsc.edu) if you 

are interested.

Covenant Hospital in Lubbock is in need of volunteers. They have spots available for greeters, gift 

shop, deliveries, escorting visitors, and more. For more information or to sign up to volunteer please 

contact Lauren Orta, Covenant Volunteer Services Manager, at 806-725-3308.

UBS staffing is based on appointments. Please visit www.bloodhero.com (site code: hsc) to schedule 

your appointment and minimize your wait time! Drinks and snacks will be provided.

Each donor will be entered into a drawing for a $20 Amazon gift card! Students will receive 2 hours 

of community service credit for their donation.

A photo ID (driver’s license, badge, etc.) or donor card is required.

Lubbock City Lights Annual Charity Gala & Casino Night will be on Saturday, April 6th from 6 p.m. – 

Midnight at The Overton. Tickets are on sale now and can be purchased until March 29th. Student 

ticket prices will increase starting March 12th.

This year Lubbock City Lights, in conjunction with Raider Med Run Club, will also be hosting a 5K 

Run on March 30th at Buddy Holly Recreation Arena (N. University & Cesar E. Chavez Drive). The cost 

for participating in the 5K Run or 2K Walk is $25 per participant. 

Tickets for either the 5K or the Charity Gala & Casino Night can be purchased online at 

https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/LubbockCityLightsEvents/.

Golf Tournament

Future Healthcare Professionals Experience

Covenant Health System

TTUHSC WOW Blood Drive

Lubbock City Lights Events

S e r v i c e  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  f o r  I n d i v i d u a l s  &  G r o u p s

https://secure.touchnet.net/C23499_ustores/web/classic/store_main.jsp?STOREID=38


2019-2020 Budget Requests and Slate of Officer forms should have been submitted by all Lubbock 

campus based Student Organizations by the March 1st deadline. If your new officer elections are 

typically held after March 1st, please submit a new Slate of Officer form in HSC Net once your 

elections have taken place.

Do you have any questions about the new platform HSC Net? Are you unsure of how to manage your 

organization using the new platform? Please contact Pam Prosser or Deidra Satterwhite in the 

Office of Student Services at student.services@ttuhsc.edu or 806-743-2300.

Updated Slate of Officers (Lubbock Organizations)

HSC Net Questions

I m p o r t a n t  I n f o r m a t i o n  f o r  S t u d e n t  O r g  
L e a d e r s  &  A d v i s o r s
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Submit an
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Students at the TTUHSC Official Ring Ceremony | February 16, 2019
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